Press release
December 23, 2019
Interstellar Technologies Inc.

CEO Takahiro Inagawa

Interstellar Technologies’ Sounding Rocket MOMO-F5
Launch Scheduled for Dec. 29 in Hokkaido, Japan

Interstellar Technologies is pleased to confirm the launch date for the MOMO-F5 Sounding

Rocket.

[ MOMO-F5 Launch Overview ]
Scheduled Launch Date and time:  December 29, 2019 (Sun) , 6:45 (JST)

Launch Windows: 05:15 am - 07:40 am, 11:10 am - 12:20 pm, 16:15 pm - 17:10 pm
(All times in JST)
Backup Dates: December 30, 2019 (Mon.), Dec. 31 (Tue.)

January 1, 2020 (Wed.), Jan. 2 (Thur.), Jan. 3 (Fri.)
Launch Site: Taiki-cho, Hokkaido, Japan
Note: The launch windows for all backup dates will be identical to Dec. 29
*Due to weather and other factors, the launch may be postponed beyond the stated

backup dates
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